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YEAR 9 MUSIC PERFORMANCES
Year 9 Elective Music has been studying film music throughout this first semester.

This week, students presented a performance of a piece of film music of their own choice on their
focus instrument, which they started to prepare during the Blended Learning Online Program.  The
students did very well, and it was great to hear a variety of different styles of music on a range of
instruments.   

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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